3/18/2024

To Gareth Reece:
I have commissioned the Geotechnical report as you requested. The report was forward to my structural engineer, who reviewed the report and updated the structural plans (as needed) accordingly.

To Norine Allerdice:
All plans have been combined into a single PDF file with appropriate bookmarks.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
To Jeromy Hicks:
The relevant statements are now displayed in the plan set as requested.

Thank you,
Tony Chen


